
 

  

 

Informativo 03 
 

Salvador, August 8th, 2020 

 

Dear Participants, 

 

The Brazilian Northeast SAE BAJA committee is glad to announce to the BAJA teams 
that there will be a Brazilian Northeast BAJA Competition this year! Despite all the 
pandemic impacts, It will occur between November 28 and December 6, 2020 in a 
brand new virtual format. 

The competition will consist of video conference presentations,video submissions, 
reports deliveries and more. Some of the commonly in-person events, such as 
Technical Inspection, are being converted to a digital format.   

For now, all we need you to do is wait for the next informatives for more details, 
subscription information will be shared by the SAE team very soon. 

All information will be cascaded only through SAE Brazil website. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Baja SAE Brazil – Northeast Event Committee 


